
                                            
                                              

                                                              

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On Saturday, June 3, 2023 at 10:00pm, Williams Construction will be placing a crane at 7000 
Wisconsin Avenue to hoist equipment and materials to the rooftop of the building. Flaggers and 
temporary traffic control devices will direct pedestrians and motorists through the work zone, 
which will close the two right lanes of SB Wisconsin Avenue between Woodmont Avenue and 
Stanford Street. The work will be completed by 8:00am Sunday, June 4th. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Traffic Supervisor, Francisco Reyes, at 
(240) 481-6366. 
 
Thank you, 

 

 

Francisco Reyes  
Traffic Supervisor 
Permit Expeditor  

Cell: 240-481-6366  
Email: TrafficControlBrosLLC@gmail.com 

 


